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Author Name:
Hattie Craig
Purpose: (Delete as appropriate)
Amend Existing Policy/Bye-Law                 
Summary: To make it so that Officers cannot endorse candidates for election once again
Section One: Amend Existing Policy/Bye-Law 
1.1 Section of Document (e.g. Bye-Law 4 Section 5)
	Election Regulations 3. Supporters


1.2. Proposed Amended Text (normally no more than 200 words in case of Belief and Commitment)
	3.2 All supporters must be Full Members of the Guild of Students. No Guild Officer, Guild Committee or Guild recognised Student Group shall support a candidate.


Section Four: Written Statement in Support of Motion (shall normally be no more than 500 words)
	It used to be the case that no Guild Officer could support a candidate standing in Guild elections. However, over the summer, this was changed as part of the changes to election regulations which never came to Guild Council to vote on and so Guild Officers can now support candidates.

In the first Guild Council of the year, people raised their objection to this yet were informed that because it was report they could not reverse this decision. The report was voted down which showed a lot of people objection to this. This motion is to give Guild Council the opportunity to decide whether or not they feel this regulation should have been changed and whether Guild Officers should be allowed to support candidates or not.

In the first Guild Council objections to officers being able to support candidates were wide ranging. It was mentioned that people felt this would make the Guild even more clichey and would be harder for students outside the Guild bubble to be elected, that it could be like the old sabbs choosing their successor and that sabbs also have a lot more time than the average student to campaign because they do not have contact hours to attend and assessed work to submit. This motion will give the opportunity to have this debate out again and for Guild Council to make the decision which they should have had the opportunity to do so in the first place.
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If you have any queries, please e-mail   council@guild.bham.ac.uk

